
 
Welcome 

 
 We are grateful that you have joined us 
today!  If you are a first time guest, please 
fill out a welcome card and place it in the 
offering.   
 

RESPONSE CARD 
 

NAME  __________________________ 
ADDRESS  _______________________ 
                    _______________________ 
PHONE #   _______________________ 
EMAIL       _______________________ 
 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Anniversary   ____________________ 
 
TEXT ALERTS 
 
If you are new to BCW please text the 
word WELCOME to 570-669-3780. 
 
If you would like to be added to our 
texting prayer group text the word PRAY 
to 570-669-3780. 
      
 
 
 _____     I would like a copy of a sermon 
                 Preached on the date of ____ 
 

* * * * * * *  
 
_____    I am committing my life to Jesus 

Christ for the first time 
 
_____     I am recommitting my life to 

Jesus Christ 
 

____    I am surrendering my life to  
               the Lordship of Christ 
 
_____    I would like information about  

the Membership Class 
 

_____    I would like information about 
Baptism 

 
 

 
 

 
Order of Worship 

 
Prelude    
 

Call to Worship  
 

Invocation   
 

Worship through singing 
     Holy, Holy, Holy   3 
      Same God 
      
Penny March     Voice of Truth      Casting Crowns  
 
Worship through giving of Tithes and Offerings   
      Offertory         Revive Us Again    434  
 
Scripture Reading      Psalm 106: 1-13    Danielle Hicks 
 

Special Offering for Emmanuel Wesleyan Bible College      
 
Scripture Lesson         I Kings  19: 1-21 
  
Message     ‘Whose Voice will You Listen To?’ 
                                                 Pastor Alan Eckenroad  
 
Chorus      Open the Eyes of my Heart Lord 
 
Morning Prayer                                         Pastor Alan  
 
Benediction     
      
    Reaching Out In Love, Building Faith in Christ! 
 

Beech Creek Wesleyan Church 
Alan S. Eckenroad – Pastor   

 (570) 962-2732     -    www.beechcreekwesleyan.org 
Email - bcwesleyanoffice@gmail.com 

 Sunday – January 14, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        

This Week 
Sunday– Worship 9:00 a.m., Adult Sunday School and 

Reinforcers 10:30am 
Wednesday – Adult Bible Study 10am & 7pm 
Saturday – Mens Breakfast 9am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 

Week of 1/7 
 

Worship Attendance 
66 

Tithe Offering / Amount Needed 
$3,673.00/ $4,430.00 

Faith Promise 
$210.00 

Building Fund 
$200.00 

Penny March 
                   $2,181.96 

Sunday School Attendance 
37 

 

Thank you for your faithful 
attendance and giving! 

                                                                                      

 

In our Prayers 
 

 
 

 

Birthday’s/Anniversaries           
 

Sunday – Walter Myers 
 Sawyer Scanlan 
 

Monday – Brynlee Shellman 
 

Tuesday – Stan Owens 
 

Wednesday – Colt Boone 
Jennifer Sholley 

 

Friday – Shirley Hixon 
Joe Wheeler 

 

Saturday – Joe Terriman 
 Mary Packer 
          
 

Althea Watkins 
Barbara Duck 
Becky Dauber 
Betty Gray 
Bob & Marie 

Walstrum 
Burrows/ 

Walker 
Families 

Cheryl Breon 
Dan Jackson 
Dakota 
McCombs/ 
Platoon 

Dave Dreese  
Dick Long 
Dolly Hanley 
Donna Bitner 
Donna Bittner 
Elmer Phillips 
Emmy &     
Becca Stum 

Hope Rice  
Israel 
Jerry Heverly 
Joe Wheeler 
John Rickert 
Joni Bittner 
Jr. Bechdel 
Karen Shadle 
Keith Peters 
Ken Packer 
Kim Holtzer 
 
 

Laura Hoffman 
Leo Klinefelter 
Marie Cummings 
Mary Hixson 
Maxine Chub 
Michael Duck 
Missionaries   
Morgan Bittner 
Norm & Joyce 

Lewis 
Our Country 
Paul Ceprish 
Peg Gilbert 
Polly Harter 
Renee Fullmer 
Ressa Owens 
Rhone Family 
Sandy & Mikel 
Sheasley 

Scott Houser 
Shantell Inch 
Teddy Parker 
Ukraine 
Unsaved loved 

ones 
Unspoken 

Requests 
Vera Mann 
Vito Caprio 
Walter Myers 
Wayne & Shirley 
Hixon 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
   
 
  
   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Announcements 
Welcome to BCW this Sunday.  May we enter to Worship and then 
leave to serve.  If you are a guest today, please fill out the Welcome 
Card in your bulletin and put it in the offering plate. 
 

Greeters Today: Shawna Wurm         Next Week: Peg Gilbert 
 

This morning we will receive a special offering for Emmanuel 
Wesleyan Bible College in Swaziland to assist with repairs following 
a devastating storm.  We postponed the offering last Sunday due to 
the snowstorm.  Checks for the offering can be made out to Beech 
Creek Wesleyan Church or Global Partners and marked for EWBC.  
Thank you for what has been given already and what will be 
given.  Our Missionary Dorcas Croft serves at EWBC!    
 

Adult and Young Adult Sunday School and Reinforcers will meet 
this morning following the worship service.   
 

Wednesday Bible Studies-  10am with Louise Johnson and 7pm 
with Pastor Alan.  
 

A Men's Breakfast is planned for Saturday, January 20th at 9:00 
am.  This is open to all men and boys.  To reserve your spot, please 
sign up on the sheet in the lobby. For more info, see John Rickert.   
 

Welcome Cienna Joy to the Petruzzi Family!  Proud Mom and 
Dad, David & Kristin and big Sisters, Mia and Gemma.   We also 
welcome her to the Beech Creek Wesleyan Church Family!   Let's 
shower Cienna Joy with diapers.  Bring diapers over the next few 
weeks and place them in the bin in the lobby for Cienna! 
 

2023 BCW Annual Giving receipts have been placed in mailboxes.  
 

There will be a meeting of all Children's/Youth Workers on 
Sunday, February 6 following the Worship Service. The purpose of 
this meeting is the renewal of required clearances as well as 
mandatory reporting requirements. For more information, please see 
Carrie Walker. Thank you for your attendance at this important 
meeting. 
 

Friday night movie fellowship is planned for Friday, January 26th 
at 7:00 pm.   Come out and enjoy a great time with the family of God 
and a great Christian Movie 
 

Central PA Day of Prayer – Tomorrow, 10am at Calvary Church in 
Boalsburg.  Join them for Worship, Prayer and Lunch.  Please see 
Pastor Alans weekly email for more information.  
 

Thank You’s 
-Kathy McClincy, Becky Falls, Mike & Kathie English for taking the 
Christmas Decorations down and packing them away.    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


